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Wednesday, 11 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term our book is ‘We're Going on a Bear Hunt’ and we have lots of activities planned for 
our children. One of the planned activities involves feet painting in different colour paints and 
putting footprints onto paper. This will give the children the chance to interact with the book 
and experience 'squelching' in mud and 'splashing' in the river. They will also be creating their 
very own snowstorm! 
 
These activities are planned for the next couple of weeks and we would love all our children to 
join in. If you have any questions/queries, please see a member of Twos staff. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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